
                               QUADRING PARISH COUNCIL. 

 
                                                                       “Rossett”, 
                                                                                  Towndam Lane, 

                                                                                  Donington, 

                                                                                  Nr Spalding, 

                                                                                  Lincs.  PE11 4TR. 
 

The Parish Council met on Monday 12th. November 2018, under the 

Chairmanship of Coun. Mrs. W. Hawkes. 

The dropped kerbs and potholes had been reported and the potholes 

had been rectified.   The fly tipping had been reproted and cleared up. 

The Clerk was to have another word about the exit of No 76 Main Road 

onto our allotment roadway.  He was also to speak to the owner.  There 

is nothing on the Lane Registry to show an entrrance. 

The Clerk had spoken to Chris Carter, who told him that he would take 

the RBL cheque and use it for ex-servicemen.   He would be spoken to 

earlier next year to see if he could supply us with a wreath. 

Scap merchants and peeping toms had been reported in the area.    

Nothing had been received from the Police. 

No objections were made regarding the proposed new bungalow 

opposite the White Hart. 

The letter from Jan Whitbourne regarding volunteers to man a speed 

awareness group was put before the Council.. The Clerk was to put this 

matter onto the Quadring Village web site and also into the Notice 

Board. 

Pride in South Holland had contacted ther Clerk asking if there were 

any sites in the village that needed a general tidy up.   This was FOC 

and the Clerk was to contact them.  The areas pointed out were to be 

the dyke alongside the Hall and also the Playing Field.   Overhanging 

trees in Towndrove had been trimmed and the grit bin outside Baldwin's 

Farm on Watergate had been filled.    The Council were against paying 

for street lights to be lit at night as it was already being paid for by 

Council Tax.  The 30 mph sign on the Gosberton side of the village had 

been damaged and needed reporting. 

 

 

M.V.Stacey (Clerk to Quadring Parish Council). 

 


